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Attention: Mr. R. C. Arnold Inspection No. =
Vice President Docket No. 50-289

P. 0. Box 542
Reading, Pennsylvania 19603

Gentlemen: ’

This refers to the meeting held at Three Mile Island Nuclear Statiou,
Middletown, Pennsylvania on September 10, 1976 on matters relating to
activities authorized by NRC License No. DPR-50. This meeting wase
attended by Mr. Brunner and others of my staff, Mr. Nolan of the Office
of Inspection and Enforcement Headquarters 3taff, and Messrs. Herbein,
Colitz, O'Hanlon and Cajigas of the Metropciitan Edison Company.

The watters discussed at this mz2eting are described in the Inspection
and Enforcement Inspection Report which is enclosed with this letter.

In accordancz with Section 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice'", Part

2, Title 10, Ccde of TFederal Regulations, a copy of this letter and the

enclosure will be placed in the NRC's Public Document Room. This report
T contains no proprietary informaticn and therefore is being sent directly
. 3 to the Public Document Room.

No reply to this letter is required; however, should you have any
questions concerning this meeting, we will be pleased to discuss them

i with you.
{
. Sincerely,
i
5 e
on runnet, Chief
Reactor Operations and
“uclear Support Branch
Enclosure:

IE Inspection Report No. 50-229/76-23
ce: J. G, Herbein, Manager, Generation Operations - Nuclear

R. W. Heward, Project Manager. GPUSC
Miss Mary V. Southard, Chairman, Citizens for a Safe Environment
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